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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/ Carers,
Another busy week with lots of hard work. I would like to congratulate all the children for their excellent swimming efforts this term. We have seen some massive improvements and outstanding attitudes and achievements in the pool. Thank you to all staff and volunteers for their hard work. Well done everyone!
Trip to Chester Zoo
Reception to Year Six will be visiting Chester Zoo on Thursday 8th February. Nursery children are in school as normal. We will be leaving at 9 am so please make sure that children are in school by 8:45 pm. They will need a packed lunch, drinks bottle, hat and gloves and warm waterproof clothes as they will be outside for much of the day. They must wear their school sweatshirts but can wear dark trousers or leggings for warmth. We will return to school in time for the normal 3:15 pick up. Diolch.
Community Council
The Community Council have very kindly donated a cherry tree for our school grounds which was planted in our forest school area at the front of the school on Tuesday. Thank you to the community council and a special thank you to Mr. Roberts for organising this. 
Residential Trip to Colomendy
The Year Five and Six children will be visiting Colomendy on Monday for their residential trip. We hope they have a fantastic time and will be keeping in touch with them throughout their visit. Mrs. Roberts and Mrs. Harris will be accompanying them on this trip.
CLUBS NEXT WEEK
PLEASE NOTE THAT THERE WILL NOT BE ANY CLUBS RUNNING NEXT WEEK DUE TO THE RESIDENTIAL VISIT AND TRIP TO CHESTER ZOO. CLUBS WILL RESUME AFTER THE HALF TERM BREAK. COOL KIDZ WILL RUN AS NORMAL.
Attendance
 Nursery and Reception: 82.2%
Years One and Two: 96.9%
Years Three and Four: 97.8%
Years Five and Six: 91.1%
Half Term Break
School will close at 3:15 on Friday 9th February for the half term holiday. School reopens on Monday 19th February.

Frawddeg Yr Wythnos
Oes gen ti newyddion?
Es i i

Gwelais i

Bwytais i

Yfais i

Have a good weekend
Kind Regards
Rachel Critchell

Headteacher
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